
Submitted testimony from Mark Harris, Portland below the line: 
__________  

As an avid cyclist I see the need for bicycle infrastructure daily in my rides around Portland. If we want 
to encourage mmore people to ride on our streets then we need to make our streets safer. the benfits 
of having more people ride a bike instead of driving a car are numerous and this is where our focus 
should be to crate a sustainable planet. We do not need to spend billions of dollar on widening a 
freeway. Stop this insanity please, for our futures and our children's futures!  

 


